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Senator Sample and Representative Dotson: 

 

The Game and Fish / State Police Subcommittee met Monday, September 24, 2018, 10:00 a.m., 

Multi-Agency Complex (MAC), Room A, Little Rock, Arkansas.   The subcommittee heard 

testimony concerning the following items: 

 

1. Discussion of Rules and Regulations Passed by the Arkansas Game and Fish Commission 

(AGFC). 

 

2. Update on Chronic Wasting Disease (CWD) by Dr. Jenn Ballard, State Wildlife 

Veterinarian, AGFC and Mr. Cory Gray, Division Manager, Research and Compliance, 

AGFC. 

 

3. Update on Feral Hog Eradication in Arkansas, by Mr. Chris Colclasure, Deputy Director, 

AGFC. 
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